
Declutter your 
wardrobe! 

The Friends of SMC are collecting good quality clothes and 
shoes to raise funds for St Margaret’s.

When: Monday 15 November before 9am 

What can I donate? 
We accept the following good quality items: 

• Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing
• Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around)
• Handbags
• Hats
• Bags
• Scarves and ties
• Jewellery
• Socks
• Belts

Please ensure all donations are clean and in good condition. 

Where? Bring your donations to school at morning drop off (before 9am) in 
black bags or ask the school for a special Bag2School donation bag 

What happens next? Bag2School will collect and sort your donations and 
St Margaret’s will receive a cash donation based on weight 

Bag2School is working with WRAP (Waste & Resources Action Programme) through the SCAP (Sustainable 
Clothing Action Plan) group for reuse and recycling and is a signatory to the 2020 commitment to reduce the 
environmental impact of clothing. 

For further information please contact: friendsofstmargaretclitherow@gmail.com 
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